
  

 

 
 

EDITORIAL 

 

It is our great pleasure to announce the volume 5 issue 2 of the Pragya Darshan as per our 

previous commitment of the online version of this journal through Nepjol. 

Our challenge is now to strengthen the quality for which we now request to all the 

researchers to provide the quality manuscripts as per the format of the journal. This journal 

is multidisciplinary. So, the manuscripts from Science, Technology, Medicine, 

Agriculture, Engineering, Humanities, Social Sciences, Managements, etc. can be 

accepted. The manuscripts are double-blinded peer-reviewed.  

Finally, we are grateful to all the contributors, reviewers, and producers for the 

accomplishment of this series.  

This journal will be linked to the NepJol from this issue and provided with DOI for each 

article. 

Thank you very much. 

 

On the behalf of the Editorial Team 

Prof. Dr. Chet Raj Bhatta


